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Continuous government growth is not sustainable. Government is already so large 

and powerful that individuals are diminished and subjects for the state.  Instead the 

state should only function as a means to protect rights.  No more taxes.  The burdens 

placed on the economy here are evident in the cost of living and low standard of 

living compared to other states.  There are far too many state employees and too 

many functions by a one party state that is not competent to administer what is 

already in place. Cut taxes and do less.  That is the direction that the state needs to 

pursue.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Fooks 


